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Aug 17, 2017

Chair Felicia Marcus

Dear Chair Marcus,

I urge you to  quickly  adopt a statewide wetlands policy that will
protect California's wetlands.  Wetlands  protect against floods,
recharge groundwater and improve water quality.
By finalizing the draft wetlands policy  you can fill the void left by
Trump's rollbacks and help to preserve California's wetlands and
wildlife.
Please act fast to save California's wetlands.

Sincerely,

Ms. Laurel Jones
1038 9th St
Santa Monica, CA 90403-4124
(310) 395-0701
laurelhoctorjones@gmail.com
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